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It’s time for some Christmas Cheer!
Join us for a Christmas Luncheon at the Cobblestone Pub (3566 Holland Av, Cobble Hill) on
Saturday, December 2nd at 3 p.m.
We have booked space for up to 50 people so it’s a first come first served invitation. Individuals are responsible to pay for their own food and drink orders. Club members and a guest are welcome to join in.
For some of our Snow Birds, it will be a great opportunity to party prior to departure. It’s time for some laughs, socializing and challenges from Linda’s line-up of fun games.
In order to facilitate planning, we have set up an EVENT on the home page of our website where you can sign up: 
www.southcowichanpickleball.org
A great time for Fun, Food and Friends
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